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Bankruptcy statistics 2017 
 

New record for bankruptcy proceedings opened in 2017 
 
Neuchâtel, 29 March 2018 (FSO) – In 2017, the number of bankruptcy proceedings opened by 
businesses and persons was at its highest since 2008, whereas the total financial losses resulting 
from liquidation proceedings reached their lowest level since 1994. These are the latest findings 
from the Federal Statistical Office (FSO) on the debt collection and bankruptcy statistics. 
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You can find the complete text of the press release in German, French or Italian: 
 
For German see: www.bfs.admin.ch/news/de/2018-0296 
 
For French see: www.bfs.admin.ch/news/fr/2018-0296 
 
For Italian see: www.bfs.admin.ch/news/it/2018-0296 
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